CITY OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON, IL
TO: Mayor Manier and City Council
FROM: Kevin Schone, Public Works Manager
Joanie Baxter, Controller

DATE: August 1, 2019
SUBJECT:  Tilt Trailer Purchase

The FY19-20 budget includes $10,000 to purchase a trailer to be used for the Skid
Steer and Roller. This trailer will also be used for culverts and other large items.
It will be a tilt trailer that provides easier access for the Public Works laborers and
helps to avoid back injuries.

The following quotes were received:

Tucker Equipment La Fayette IL  $9908.00
Rawlings Trailer Sales Hopedale IL  $9660.00
Martin Equipment Goodfield IL $9638.00

Staff recommends purchase of the tilt trailer from Martin Equipment in the
amount of $9,638. This item will be on the Consent Agenda on August 5, 2019 for
consideration.



